
 
 

 

 

 

GRIFFITH YOUTH BASEBALL 

Meeting Minutes 

March 14, 2021 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

Erinn Hecht 

Kyle Hecht 

Gina Smith 

Josh Kerr 

Omar Gonzalez 

Phil Drozd 

Danielle Kenney 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm at Franklin Center.  

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

1. PO Box has been renewed and updated contact information. 

2. Balance is $41,340.36  

 

DIVISION MANAGER REPORTS: 

No report 

 

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT: 

1. Registration numbers are being finalized and t-ball and rookie teams are being created. We will have 4 t-

ball teams, 5 rookie teams, 4 minor teams, 4 major teams, and 3 babe ruth teams. 

2. T-ball and rookie managers will receive their teams this week and should make calls by the weekend.  

3. Minor and major managers will be called for draft date. We still need babe ruth managers. 

4. Additional insurance will need to be purchased to cover all of the teams.  

5. Team meetings will be held March 24-27. Gina will secure space at the Franklin Center. 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

Golf cart purchase is still being discussed. We will start looking and will decide if we will purchase. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Sponsors are coming in and are still being accepted. Danielle is still waiting to hear back from some 

businesses. 

2. The Umpire Clinic will be held on April 18th from 10am-3pm and will be $40 which includes lunch. 

Certification is $65. Omar will send additional details to Erinn to post on Facebook. 

3. Gina and Erinn will handle background checks from provided volunteer forms. 

4. Parents will contact Gina directly to turn in their popcorn orders. 

5. Major Evaluations will take place at the Babe Ruth field on March 21st at 1pm. A schedule will be made 

for separate age groups. 

6. The Coaching Clinic will be held on April 11th. Location TBD but will try for Franklin Center Gym. 

7. The GYB Coach’s Meeting will be held after team meetings on Saturday, March 27 at noon. 

 



 
 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. We will do the yard sign fundraiser this year. The amount is tentatively $25 per sign. 

2. Equipment donation (Swap) is allowed this year. We will take donations of gently used items and will 

provide them to anyone that needs. The items will be sanitized. 

3. Field prep has begun. Weeding, fertilizing, dragging… There are moles in infield at the major field and 

this will need to be looked into for safety. Kyle will check into rental equipment for fixing them. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm. Next meeting TBD. 

 

 

 

 


